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Having read the documents from Santos on their environmental statement, it is clear that the 
proposal to extend the Barossa mine and to build the pipeline to transport the gas is not in keeping 
with outcomes that need to be achieved not only in Australia but globally.  Scope 3 emissions need 
to be considered as part Santos’s contribution to a warming climate and Australia’s responsibility, 
and indeed pledge, to a reduction in greenhouse gases. 

The assessment must consider how: 

I am confident that the assessment panel will consider the many risks that Santos poses should they 
be given the green light to proceed with this project. 

Thank you for taking time to read my submission 

1. To reduce carbon emissions when CCS is not viable at the moment and appears as
‘greenwashing’

2. To protect an already diminishing environment for marine life in the port and around the
neighbouring islands

3. To ensure that further mining and pipe construction will not diminish and degrade the landscape
for generations to come


